
 
 
 

 

EAGLE NEWS 

June 2, 2023  

A MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL  

 
   

GRADUATION NEWS 
     
Dear Seniors and Families, 

 

Commencement is soon approaching! As we round out the end of this final year of your high school career, we have 

a lot of information and plans/activities to share with you. Please carefully review this Graduation Bulletin in its 

entirety (and all its links), as it will answer ALL of your questions about this year's graduation.  
 

    There are several documents/forms attached within this bulletin; these include: 
 

- Schedule of Events (including final exam schedule) 

- Senior Activities Flyer 

- Projection Graduation Flyer 

- Notice of Non-Participation in Commencement 

- Handicapped Seating/Parking Request 

- Pre-Orders for Commencement gifts 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/b2MKqvxDqYC4fnn3e25GYQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRmNT-fP0RJaHR0cHM6Ly9kb2NzLmdvb2dsZS5jb20vZG9jdW1lbnQvZC8xMGgwZGNpM3YxR2M0VldLVWRUT0pwV0hJZ3JLT3ZicV8vZWRpdFcHc2Nob29sbUIKZFEfDFRkD26-DlIaa2NsYXJrQHdkZXB0Zm9yZC5rMTIubmoudXNYBAAAAAE~


 
 
 

SENIOR CELEBRATIONS 

GUIDANCE DEPARTMENT NEWS & NOTES  

 

THREE MORE WEEKS OF SCHOOL!   

We are so proud of everyone’s hard work this year. Though the end is near, now is not the time to slack off on your 

work! Stay strong and push through the finish line. You can do it!  

 

Counselors Care! Please reach out to your counselor if you are struggling with managing 

your emotions, having difficulty with your schoolwork, or just would like to connect 

with a supportive adult 😊. WE ARE HERE FOR YOU! Make an appointment by 

messaging your counselor via Remind or email or simply stop by the Guidance Office.  

 

POSSIBLE COURSE FAILURES 

 

• Failure Warning Letters were recently emailed to parents/guardians of any student in danger 

of failing a course for the year.  

• Course failures can result in retention, ineligibility for sports and activities, and prolonged time 

in high school. 

• Students in danger of failing a class are encouraged to make up for missing assignments and 

discuss an improvement plan with their teacher. Students should also develop a study plan for 

final exams, which count for 10% of their total course grade.  

 

 



 
 
 

SUMMER SCHOOL Credit Recovery Option:  

 

GCIT (Gloucester County Institute of Technology, Sewell) will be hosting a summer school program this year.  

• Students MUST earn a minimum final grade of 50 in their WDHS class to participate. 

• Students may take up to 2 courses only.  

• Students must attend in person at least two days per week. The rest of the work may be completed 

online.  

• Registration opens on June 12. 

• Registration MUST be completed online at www.gcit.org/summerschool. 

Service Academy Info Session - Congressman Donald Norcross is hosting a virtual Information Session on 

June 7 at 7:00 pm with representatives from the various service branches.  

• America’s service academies are home to an unrivaled education and superior training that produce some of 

the finest leaders in the world.  

• Congressman Norcross can nominate qualified candidates from South Jersey to the United States Military 

Academy, the Naval Academy, the Air Force Academy, and the Merchant Marine Academy.  

• Though the Coast Guard Academy does not need a nomination, information on the academy will also be 

available at the information session.   

• Please RSVP HERE to register for the virtual information session.  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

http://www.gcit.org/summerschool
https://iqconnect.house.gov/iqextranet/iqClickTrk.aspx?&cid=NJ01DN&crop=15342.36133427.6113205.9161418&report_id=&redirect=https%3a%2f%2fushr.zoomgov.com%2fmeeting%2fregister%2fvJItf-GsrjgoGm1Odsg4WMyAFtFfDNNr2oc&redir_log=101418775027525


 
 
 

WDHS SIGN LANGUAGE NEWS 

   
The American Sign Language (ASL) IV students visited Oakview Elementary last month to 
teach the students basic signs. The ASL IV students had a blast working with the 
elementary students, and all the kids did an amazing job with their signing skills. Thank 
you, Oakview, for allowing us to visit your classes.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWS FROM THE BUSINESS LAW CLASS  
 

May was a busy month for our Business Law 
class!  The students enjoyed 2 guest speakers and 1 
field trip. 

May 15 - Mr. Randy Ford, the husband of WDHS 
Teacher Maria Ford, visited to discuss interesting 
business practices and standards related to his legal 
specialty as a Corporate Technology Attorney with 
the Lauletta Birnbaum Firm.  The class discussed a case study with Mr. Ford and enjoyed 
learning from his years of experience and expertise.  

May 30 - Students enjoyed an engaging Field Trip to Gloucester County Special Civil Court in Woodbury as part of 
the Classroom to Court Program.  The class toured the facility and took part in Q & A sessions with Law Clerks, some 
Junior Attorneys, and also with WDHS Alum, the Honorable Timothy W. Chell, P.J.Cv.  Students could witness 3 live 
civil cases in the courtroom and absorb the bench-trial process.  

May 31 - Our very own SRO, Officer Scirrotto, joined the class to discuss his 
experience with evidence submissions and legal policies.  Students learned about 
Axon Body-Cam technology and discussed the police department’s interactions 
with attorneys via the Evidence Team’s role in a trial’s Discovery phase. 

  
 

 



 
 
 

NEWS FROM THE MARKETING EDUCATION CLASS 

Mr. Drummond’s Marketing Education students recently conducted their annual Mock Interviews with human 
resources representatives from Johnson Matthey in West Deptford. The students could apply the information they have 
learned about resumes, interview preparation, and interpersonal skills in a formal practice setting. John DiCarlo, Matt 
Leonhart, and Lauren Chiaro individually interviewed the students and provided valuable feedback, which the students 
can use in real-world interviews. 

 

 

 

 

 

WORLD LANGUAGE HONOR SOCIETY & CLUB NEWS 



 
 
 

YEARBOOK NEWS 

 
The seniors will get their yearbooks on Friday, June 9. Seniors still wishing to 

purchase one should bring in $100 cash/check or money order made payable to 

WDHS Yearbook on Friday, June 9.  

 

All underclassmen can pick up their yearbooks in the main office during their lunch/off periods from Monday, 

June 12, through Wednesday, June 14.   

 

Any underclassman still wishing to purchase a yearbook should bring $100 cash/check (made payable to 

WDHS Yearbook) during these dates while supplies last.   

 

     
All Proceeds Support the WDHS Students. 

 PRE-COMMENCEMENT FLOWER SALE  

Click the link below to preorder items for your graduate. All ordered items will be available for 
pickup on June 16, 2023, before the commencement ceremony.  

https://www.thecommencementgroup.com/wdhs/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.thecommencementgroup.com/wdhs/


 
 
 

KEY CLUB  

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


